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Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 2123 creates the Pharmacy Choice Commission under the Oklahoma Insurance Department. 

OID anticipates that there will be a fiscal impact to the agency, but it will be minimal. OID is a 

nonappropriated agency, so there will be no fiscal impact to the state. 

 

FY’22 Impact: None 

 

Full Year Impact: None 

 

Prepared by: Oklahoma Insurance Department 


